
Ms Wolfe,  

 

Please accept my resignation from the Freeport Community Library Board of Trustees as of 

May 1, 2019.  Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Board for the past 3 years.   

 

Freeport is so very fortunate to have such a great, welcoming library. 

 

Yours,  

Pamela Goucher.  
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